
Hi guys,  
 
Just wanted to drop you note and let you know that your new sound system has greatly 
reduced any noise we are hearing up at Forest Lodge. I know it was a big chunk of cash 
and when businesses are finding life hard it was great to see you invest in the venue and 
the local community. 
 
Having spent 20 years in your industry I know that its super hard work making the 
bottom-line work. So just wanted to show a little  local support. 
 
Can't wait to come and enjoy one of the feast nights!! 
 
Kind regards  
 
 


